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October 16,2024

Dear M r. Daye,

On behatf of Moreno Va[tey Utitity (MVU), I am writing to acknowtedge receipt of the audit

findings fottowing the Etectric Safety and Retiabitity Branch (ESRB) audit conducted by Mr.

Eric Ujiiye and his staff from )uly 22-26,2024.We appreciate the time and effort the ESRB

team invested in reviewing our inspection and maintenance records, as we[[ as conducting

the onsite fietd inspection of our etectricat distribution facitities.

After receivingthe audit findings, MVU carefutly reviewed the cited viotations of appticabte

GeneratOrders (GOs). We have since implemented the necessary corrective actions, as

outtined in the attached response fite.

lf there is any additionaI information you require or if f urther ctarification is needed, please

do not hesitate to reach out to us. MVU remains committed to maintaining compliance

with a[[ Generat Orders, ensuring the safety, retiability, and integrity of our etectrical

distribution system.

Additionatty, ptease note that we have not designated any portion of this response as

confidential. Shoutd you have any questions or require further redaction for pubtic posting,

please contact me direct[y.

Thank you for your attention to th is matter, and we took forward to your conf irmation that
our corrective measures have been satisfactority addressed.

S in ce re [y,

Jason Nicco[i

Etectric Utitity Division Manager

Moreno Vatley Utitity
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